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To our customers, 

 

Northside Bakery complies with Section 81.01 of the New York Health Code (introduced Feb 15, 2012), 

there are no trans fats in our bread /roll products concerning shortenings, margarines or hydrogenated 

vegetable oils. We comply with all codes and regulations of the New York Health Code. Some products 

may have trace amounts of trans fats which are less than .5 grams per serving.  

For more information regarding nutrition labels please contact our office at 718-782-2700. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

Christian Podedworny 

General Manager 

 


